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[Enter Principal Name]
The Principal,
[Enter High School name]
[Enter Address]

Dear [Enter Principal Name],

[ADD THE NAME OF YOUR BUS ORGANISATION HERE] is partnering with the NRMA to support the NRMA Future of transport challenge, a design thinking competition for Year 7 to 10 aimed at solving the real world transport issues faced by Australians.
The Challenge is supported by comprehensive curriculum-linked teacher and student educational resources. It is delivered free of charge to enable all schools in NSW and ACT to participate and runs across Terms 1 and 2, enabling schools to more easily incorporate it into their programming.
We have included a flyer with more information which we encourage you to share with teachers from the following teams:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]STEM and PBL 
· Technology, science, mathematics and geography
· Information and software technology
· Food technology, agricultural technology 
We are delighted to work with the NRMA to bring this innovative real world learning program to your school. The challenge is proudly supported by our State industry association, BusNSW, and the Bus Industry Confederation of Australia who are also interested in exploring new technologies to move Australians more safely and increase their access to mobility.
The quality and professionalism of the students’ submissions over the past two years has been exceptional and we hope that your school will consider participating in 2019.
For more information contact the NRMA education team: education@mynrma.com.au or visit the Challenge website for information and online registration: www.nrmafuturetransport.com.au . Please note that school registrations for the challenge close on 31 May 2019.

Yours sincerely, 
[NAME OF PERSON IN YOUR ORGANISATION]
[NAME OF YOUR ORGANISATION] 
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